
Chairman’s Announcement 
 

 

Subject 
 

Paperless Working 

 
Summary of announcement: 
 
The Area Board understands concerns that using laptops and iPads at 
meetings makes them feel impersonal and seeks to assure those attending 
that it wants meetings to be impersonal, and Councillors to be accessible. 
 
Using the devices is part of the paperless initiative designed to save public 
money on printing costs, which Corsham Area Board is keen to support.   


